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Date: 28.02.19 
 
Dear Parents, 
WORLD BOOK DAY 
 
On Thursday 7th March 2019 we will be celebrating Children’s World Book Day.  This is an international event 
which takes place in many countries.  All teachers will be planning an exciting variety of book related activities 
in classes.   
 
We would like children to dress up as their favourite book character and there will be a competition for the 
best costumes.  Photographs will be taken throughout the day and will be celebrated in next week’s 
newsletter. 
 
Regards, 
Nick Jefferson 
Head of Primary 
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